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Miramichi area: CEO tour postponed 
 
Due to the ongoing COVID-19 outbreak in the Moncton and Campbellton areas, Karen McGrath, 
president and CEO, has postponed her CEO tour for the Miramichi area that were scheduled to 
take place this week. 
 
Please stay tuned for an updated schedule.  
 

Moncton area: phlebotomy changes at Moncton Coliseum 
 

Patients who are scheduled for blood and specimen collection appointments at Horizon’s The 
Moncton Hospital and Sackville Memorial Hospital should attend their appointment as planned.  
 
The location change at the Moncton Coliseum applies ONLY to those who have appointments 
scheduled at the Moncton Coliseum.  
 
Patients who are scheduled for blood and specimen collection appointments at the Moncton 
Coliseum are to proceed as usual to the white security tent in the main parking lot. Beginning 
today, security will direct patients to the back of the building where there will be a new 
designated parking lot and entrance for blood and specimen collection. 
 
Patients who have appointments booked at the Moncton Coliseum will be notified of the 
location and directions when they book their appointment. 
 

https://news.horizonnb.ca/

